
jMnüieratfg of JVrtsmm
TUCSON

1 ‘ ~ COLLEGE OF MINES AND ENGINEERING
AND

OFFICE OF THE DEAN AND DIRECTOR ARIZONA BUREAU OF MINES

Feb. 2.5, 1930

Sir Arthur 8. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, uanada.

bear Sir:

In reply to your letter dated Feb. 21, I wish 
to say that br. J. A. L. Waddell has already been nomi­
nated to receive the Clausen Gold Medal, and I have re­
ceived many letters in support of that nomination. I am 
sure that he will be very carefully considered by the 
committee when the award is made.

There is absolutely no doubt of br. Waddell’s 
contributions to engineering education and of the great 
service that he has rendered to the profession in many 
other ways. The only question that might arise relates^ 
to his contributions to the social and economic welfare 
of engineers, for which services the medal must be awarded. 
The committee would undoubtedly welcome your ideas on this 
point.

Thanking you for your interest, I am

Very sincerely,

Dean ahcTbirector.G.M.Butler-L


